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SYNOPSIS —  
  
Attached to the roll call is one tax abatement application for a single-
family home located at 5727 SE 31st Street.  The applicant, Terry 
Wilson, filed the application in 2002 asking for abatement at that 
time and was approved in February 2003.  The applicant now wishes 
to ask the City Council that it recommend to the County Assessor 
that the abatement start a year earlier in 2002 instead of 2003 due to 
the special circumstances that caused the application not to be filed 
before February 2002. 
  
  
FISCAL IMPACT —  
  
Taxes are generated in the first year from the land value, but the 
improvement value will be forthcoming when the property comes on 
the tax rolls after abatement ends. 
  
  
RECOMMENDATION —  
  
Approval. 
  
  
BACKGROUND — 
  
The home was finished in 2001 and the abatement form was not 
filed at that time because the applicant’s partner, John Young, who 
took care of that part of the business, was killed in a plane crash and 
the applicant was unaware that the application needed to be filed.  
The applicant now wishes to ask the City Council that it recommend 
to the County Assessor that the abatement start a year earlier in 
2002 instead of 2003 due to the special circumstances that caused 
the application not to be filed before February 2002. 
  
The applicant chose schedule 4b with a value of $150,000 for a new 
single-family home. 
  
The City Council first enacted tax abatement programs for the City 
on September 28, 1987, by Roll Call No. 87-4009. 
  
  
  
  



  
  
  
  

  


